
THE CITY OF HARBOR BEACH IS SEEKING PROPOSALS  
FOR ASSESSING SERVICE  

 
The City of Harbor Beach is requesting proposals for Assessing Service.  The 
contract will be awarded on an annual basis, with consideration for a multi-
year agreement.     
 
Bids must be delivered in a sealed envelope, properly marked to identify 
bid.  Deliver to: City of Harbor Beach, 766 State Street, Harbor Beach MI. 
48441 by Friday, March 1, 2024 by noon.  Bids can be delivered by mail, 
delivery service, or by courier.  Faxed and e-mailed proposals will not be 
accepted.    
 
For more information contact Ron Wruble - call @ 989-551-3393 or 
rwruble@harborbeach.com   
 
The City of Harbor Beach reserves the right to accept or reject all bids and 
to accept the proposal determined to be the most advantageous to the City 
of Harbor Beach.   
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